
 

 

 

April 17th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 

 

I hope this finds you well and rested. 

 

We are concerned that students may be spending too much time in front of the screen, so 

we've added some eye-rest time to the schedule. 

 

Please follow the new schedule and remember to take breaks.  

 

Thank you, students for working so hard at home, and if you're running behind a little with 

your work, or you're having any kind of trouble completing work for whatever reason, 

please talk with your teacher and they'll do what they can to help you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back in school soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr. Francis Sherwood 

Head, Middle School 

Mobile: 0898121124 

LINE: francisherwood 

 


